Discovery Woods

" Kindness is like snow - It beautifies everything it covers." Kahlil Gibran

A huge Thank You goes out to Brian and Therese Norwood of
Oberg Fence for not only donating the removal and disposal of our
old fence but also giving us a great deal on the new fence and gate!

Upcoming Activities:

12/23-1/1 - Winter Break

1/2 School Resumes

1/5 School Wide Skate Night 5-7
1/11 PAC Meeting 5:30

1/15 No School/Teacher Inservice
1/18 Board Meeting 5:30-7

1/19 PAC Disco Night

News:
Be sure to check out our new website
launching in 2018.

Check out our Facebook page to stay up to
date and see great pictures and videos!

We have been selected to participate in a
Science Matters program through the Science
Museum of MN. What this means is that they
are coming to our school to do a school-wide
presentation and the E2 classes get to go on an overnight camp-in at the museum on March
29th!!

Thanks so much to Camille Howard for
spending so much time putting together and
organizing our best Winter Program yet!!



Thanks to the students for performing so
well and having fun! Special thanks to all
who took the time to come and support our
students! We appreciate each and every one
of you!
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